2018 Cogeneration Notification to Membership:

In compliance with the Cooperative Light & Power Association of Lake County’s (CLP) adopted
rules relating to cogeneration and small power production, CLP is obligated to interconnect
with, and purchase electricity from, cogenerators and small power producers whom satisfy the
conditions as a Qualifying Facility. CLP is obligated to provide information, free of charge, to all
interested members, upon request, regarding rates and interconnection requirements. All
interconnections require an application and approval to become a Qualifying Facility. Any
dispute over interconnections, sales, and purchases are subject to resolution by the CLP Board
of Directors. Interested members should contact CLP at P. O. Box 69, Two Harbors, MN 55616
or call 834.2226 or 218.834.2226.
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Peggy-Kdettel, President Date




